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MEETING NOTICE 

 

TO: Ashley E. Melnik, City Clerk 

 

FROM: Paul J. Fahey, Election Commissioner 

 

DATE: November 15, 2022 

 

RE: Post-Election Counting Process Notice 

 

 

The Board of Election Commissioners respectfully requests the 

following meeting notice be posted in accordance with 

Massachusetts General Law, Chapter 30A, Section 20 (the Open 

Meeting Law): 

 

On Monday, November 21, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. the Election 

Department will count all eligible ballots received by mail or in 

person after 5:00 pm on the date of the State Election, Tuesday, 

November 7, 2022. This count is required by the Elections Division 

of the Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth, and it will be 

held in the City Council Chambers at Revere City Hall, 281 

Broadway, 2nd floor, Revere, MA 02151. 
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